THE SURPLUS LINE ASSOCIATION

OF CALIFORNIA

MANAGER A. B. HERRICK ASSISTANT MANAGER

A.L. LATHROP

315 MONTGOMERY STREET

San Francisco 94104

TELEPHONE 986-0763 (415)

March 26, 1973

NO. 330

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS

RE: Comparative Survey - State Surplus Line Laws

You will recall that we have from time to time furnished the members with a comparative survey of state surplus line laws.

At a recent meeting of the Stamping Office and Contact Committee, it was decided that we should discontinue publishing such a survey.

This information is now readily available and more properly provided by several commercial publications.

A. L. Lathrop

Manager